
From: Charles Pitman
To: Porter, Gina
Cc: "Mike Spencer"
Subject: City of Mena SSO letter dated 5/12/16 follow up
Date: Thursday, July 07, 2016 3:04:52 PM
Attachments: ADEQ SSO follow up 7.7.16.pdf

Ms. Porter, it was good to meet you last week.  Thank you for talking to me.  Attached are the
internal documents that the distribution maintenance department prepares when completing a job. 
I hope these will be accepted as further proof that we have been working towards improving the
City’s sewer system.  If more documentation will be accepted, I can also show that we’ve contracted
out having manholes relined and sealed and also large sections of sewer main that have been
replacement.  Please let me know.
 
Thank you,
Charles Pitman
General Manager
Mena Water Utilities
Charles.menawater@sbcglobal.net
P-479.394.2761
F-479.394.5053
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